
We Thank Our God for Each of You for 

Enabling Us to Propel the Gospel of Christ 

Across the Atlantic



We Could Not Do What We Do Except By God’s 
Grace & Your Faithful Partnership



February & March of this Year We Will Be Training Here 
in Indianapolis at The College of Biblical Studies. 

Below is the Testimony of a Former Student



My Leadership Class at the College of Biblical 

Studies February/March 2025



In April I Fly Out to Uganda (E. Africa) to Teach  

Systematic Theology



Dr. Peter Morgan a Veteran Missionary Under The 

Association of Baptists for World Evangelism (ABWE) 
Will Be Accompanying me to Teach in Uganda in April.

Dr. Morgan has retired from the 
ABWE Missions  but has not retired 
from the ministry of international 
missions. 

He is from St. Lucia. Pray for us as 
we seek to collaborate in this Great 
Commission endeavor.  Acts 1:8



After Dr. Morgan and I Come 

Back From Uganda, I Will 

Continue to Teach at CBS 



After Teaching at The College of Biblical Studies in April, I 

Head Back to East Africa to Teach Systematic Theo 2 at the 

End of May and the First Week in June 2025

Pastor Kenneth Causey from 
Fort Wayne, Indiana, will 
accompany me to teach in 
May/June. We served together 
in E. Africa a few years back. Do 
pray for us in the blessed 
commission mandated by 
Christ. Mt. 28:19-20 “Go 
therefore and make 
disciples...teaching them all 
that I have commanded…”.



Our Passion Since We Started Ten Years 
Ago Has Been Global Missions, But We 
Have Never Lost Our Burden For Urban 
Multiethnic Missions in the USA. CBS 
enables us to continue in this Mission 



Thank You, So Much 
For Partnering With 

Us in Support of 
Spreading God’s 

Word Globally

We thank our God in all 
remembrance of you….for your 
fellowship in the gospel from 
the first day until now, being 
confident…that He who has 
begun a good work in you will 
complete it until the day of 
Jesus Christ. –The Dodsons
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